
From: Marie Waller <MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
CC: J. Yancey McGillYanceyMcGill@scstatehouse.gov 

Date: 9/26/2014 3:09:51 PM
Subject: Waivers for wellness centers

Tony, the Lt. Governor would like to meet with you on Tuesday morning to talk about the waivers that were recently 
denied for wellness centers. He has received a couple of emails about this issue. Can you come over around 10:00 
am and bring everything you have across the state for this issue? Thanks.

Marie Waller
Chief of Staff
Lieutenant Governor McGill's Office 
(803) 734-2080
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